
 

 

 

 
January 22, 2018 

 
Ulli Watkiss  
City Clerk  
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

 
 

Dear Ms. Watkiss,  
 
Re: Administrative Inquiry into a landfill pile at 0 Oasis Boulevard, 3880 McNichol. 
 
I would like to file an administrative inquiry into a landfill pile on a property at 0 Oasis Boulevard, 
3880 McNichol Avenue, in Ward 42. 
 
I would like to know what City of Toronto regulations exist to have this landfill pile removed from the 
property, and if there are no regulations, I would like an explanation as to why not.   
 
I look forward to your timely response at the next meeting of City Council.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Councillor Neethan Shan Ward 42, Scarborough-Rouge River 
 
 
 
 
 


